
From: Alena Murphy <alenadmurphy@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, November 7, 2021 12:57 PM 
To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Subject: letter to add to public record for 863-875 Danbury Rd 
 

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until you 
are sure. 
 
Mr. Wrinn,  
I recently submitted this letter to Mr. Tomasetti. Please include this email in the public documents on 
file for the CHS proposed development. Thank you. 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Tomasetti, 
 
As chairman of the Planning and Zoning Commission, you are most likely aware that according to the 
Town Charter (Article 1,8B-1)"the Planning and Zoning Commission is hereby designated as the Aquifer 
Protection Agency of the Town of Wilton"  
 
Stipulated as such, "one member of the Agency shall complete the course in technical training 
formulated by the Commissioner of Environmental Protection of the State of Connecticut." 
 
Can you please tell me which member of the current Commission has completed this coursework, and 
provide their State certification or documentation? 
 
Given that the property at 863-875 Danbury road sits directly on top of an aquifer, I would like to be 
assured that due diligence was done before this development goes to vote.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this, as well as for your service to our town. 
Sincerely, 
Alena Murphy 
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